
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

The Beaman Community Memorial Library is the recipient of a grant from the Grundy County 
Community Foundation.  The grant will fund a story walk in the library’s Discovery Garden.  A 
story walk places a children’s book page by page along a walking path, to be read as the walk 
progresses.  It’s a fun way to enjoy reading and the outdoors at the same time, and the stories 
can be changed periodically.  The StoryWalk® Project was created by Anne Ferguson of 

Montpelier, VT and developed in collaboration with the Vermont Bicycle & Pedestrian Coalition 

and the Kellogg Hubbard Library. They can be found all over the country.  The library will install 
the story walk in May prior to Beaman’s Memorial Day celebration.  The Beaman Library’s 
Discovery Garden is a community garden adjacent to the library at 223 Main Street in Beaman.   

 

Contact:   

Sarah Dougherty 

(641)366-2912 

library@beaman.lib.ia.us 


